

Boy Scouts of the Philippines

National Office

181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez St. Ermita, 1000 Manila, Philippines E-mail: bsp@scouts.org.ph

(632) 528-0555 * (632) 527-5109 * (632) 527-8317 to 20 * Fax (632) 528-0577

29 March 2022



Number 22-A series 2022

TO

: Council Chairpersons, Council Scout Commissioners, Regional Scout Directors, Council Scout Executives and Officers-In-Charge

SUBJECT

CORRIGENDUM TO NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM NO. 22 S. 2022 RE ONLINE 65TH ANNUAL NATIONAL COUNCIL MEETING

1. Paragraph No. 1 of National Office Memorandum No. 22 s. 2022 dated 25 March 2022, should have read as:

"Pursuant to the provisions of R.A. 7278 and the By-laws governing the Boy Scouts of the Philippines, the National Executive Board (NEB) has approved the conduct of the 65th ANNUAL NATIONAL COUNCIL MEETING (ANCM) on 26-28 May 2022 through Online via Zoom Platform."

- 2. Other details specified in the said memorandum shall remain in effect.
- 3. For information, guidance and immediate dissemination.

